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To Full Members:

In furtherance to the letter sent out yesterday regarding the cancellation of our Convention; we still need 
to hold our AGM (Business Meeting).  

We are holding this on the afternoon of December 4, 2020.  We will hold this at the Saskatoon Inn in 
Saskatoon Saskatchewan. We have a meeting room booked from 1:00 pm to 5 pm. However 
Saskatchewan is still limited to a gathering of no more than 30 people.  Therefore, the first 30 people to 
register will be in attendance.  Please phone the office line at 306-322-8200 or my cell at 306-322-7901. 
We are hoping that the limit will be lifted and then more can attend.  

Plan to make this an outgoing for you and your spouse. 

We will announce the Scholarship recipients at this time and will forward cheques to the successful 
applicants.  We will ask that they attend Convention 2021 to receive their plaques.  If you have a family 
member that would qualify for Scholarship an Application is also attached.

If you have any questions of concerns please contact myself or one of our trusted executives.

We look forward to seeing each and everyone of you in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 2021.

Thank you 

Lynn Prevost 
Executive Secretary 
Association of Canadian Custom Harvesters Inc.


